
Ambulance workers ballot for strike action
 Ireland 

Ambulance workers, members of the SIPTU trade union, are being balloted for strike 
action in protest at the failure of the government to produce a key report on the 
sector. It is over two years since the government said it would publish a capacity 
review that the union sees as essential for a proper debate about what is needed to 
ensure a fully funded and operational service.
Read more at > SIPTU
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